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Senator Ronaldson asked:

Arc there any staff working in ministerial offices who are not employed under the
MOP(S) Act or by a government department? If so, can you please provide the
committee with the number of these staff and details of what agreement they are
employed under.

Answer:

As at 21 October 2008 there were no staff working in either Ministers’ office that
were not MOP(S) Act employees or Finance departmental staff.
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